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June 8, 2011
Mr. Carle Ax

3458 Selway Dr.

Lewiston, ID  83501

Dear Mr. Ax:

Thank you for your recent inquiry about The Evergreen State College’s Master in Teaching (MiT) program for fall 2012. I have enclosed our fall 2011program catalog for now, our fall 2012 catalog should be available to be mailed to you in August, and also on our program website at www.evergreen.edu/mit.

Our fall 2012 application period opens Oct. 1, 2011 and will likely close May 2, 2012.

Out of state applicants should note that they may take the CBEST or PPST (Praxis I) tests of basic skills of reading, writing and math instead of the state of Washington’s WEST-B test if those testing sites are easier to access. However, you can take the WEST-B test in Pullman, WA in November, February and April. You should also plan to take your WEST-E test on one of those dates in Pullman if at all possible. 

See the test company’s website at www.west.nesinc.com.

Feel free to contact me directly by email or phone if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MIT
Certification Officer
Enc.

Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar II E 3135 location, Se 2A 2117 mailstop


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



